
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents 
 

 Reception 2020 – Cherry Tree Class 
 
It has been lovely to speak to you prior to your child starting at Great Sankey Primary School 
in September. 
 
Your child has been allocated a place in Cherry Tree Class with Mrs Wrangles & Mrs Foy. 
Arrangements are as follows: - 
 
Wednesday 2nd September – Friday 11th September – 8.30am – 11.00am 
 
Monday 14th September – Friday 18th September – 8.30am – 12.15pm** 
 
(** all children attend and have a hot dinner under the universal free school meals system) 
 
Monday 21st September onwards – full day – 8.30am -2.45pm 
 
We hope that we have answered all your questions already via the virtual Transition Event 
and the other information which has been sent to you or is on our website. However, if you 
do think of any last-minute queries please contact us. We will be happy to help. 
 
Have a lovely Summer and we look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 2nd September. 
 
Many thanks 
 
The Foundation Stage team 

 
 
 
  

 

Great Sankey Primary School 
 

Liverpool Road, 
Great Sankey 
Warrington 
WA5 1SB 
 

Headteacher: Mrs V.J Briggs (HONS) QYS NPQH 
 

Telephone: 01925 728176 
Email: admin@greatsankeyprimary.warrington.sch.uk 
Website: https://greatsankey-warrington.secure-dbprimary.com/warrington 
Twitter: @GtSankeyPrimary 
 

 

Together We Learn and Grow’ 
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